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Headteacher:  Mrs Louise Jones                                                                    Tel:  01366 383272 
e-mail: office@denver.norfolk.sch.uk                                                             Fax:  01366 381043 
 
20th May 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I hope that you and your families all continue to be well.  
 
Since the government’s announcement for the phased reopening of schools, I want to 
assure you that very thorough risk assessments have been undertaken to cover every 
aspect of the school day prior to children in Reception, Y1 and Y6 returning on 1st June. 
Please rest assured that any decisions taken have had the safety of the school community 
as top priority. We have made some difficult decisions, particularly with regard to Y6, 
although these have been necessary to ensure their safety and compliance with the 
government’s social distancing guidelines. 
 
Although the school will be very different from normal, the children’s wellbeing will be at 
the forefront of our approach. The staff will ensure the children are well cared for and 
looked after. We will settle them in gently and give them opportunities to ask any 
questions they may have. 
 
Please remember that sending children back to school is your choice and there will be no 
penalties for non-attendance.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding our plan, please don’t hesitate to get in 
touch. Please do share the content of our plan with your child/ren so they are as prepared 
as possible for their return.  
 
Parents of the children in Y6 will receive a further letter by the end of the week to confirm 
arrangements for them coming back.  
 
School will continue to be open on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday of half term for 
key worker children if you need to talk to a member of staff.  
 
 
 



         
                                                                    

 
        

Thank you once again for your continued support and we look forward to welcoming 
some of you back on June 1st.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Louise Jones 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


